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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 

 Although we are still enjoying our fun days in the summer sun, relaxing at the beach, or readying for that final vacation 

getaway, the start of school will soon be here!   September brings the end of vacation, but the excitement and of new way to start 

school. 

 

 Our custodians have been working hard to get the school clean and ready IRU�\RXU�FKLOGUHQ¶V�DUULYDO���7KH�WHDFKHUV�KDYH�

been taking special care in setting up the classes to make sure they are ready for learning.  Everyone is looking forward to seeing 

http://www.eischools.org/
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